Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 1:43 PM

To: '‘Gwen Tellegen'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health; 'AWGeisler@sbcglobal.net’;
'‘WLewerenz@aol.com'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence RO398

Hi Gwen,

I’'m just trying to suggest options to cover all potential contingencies with one mobilization. The figure
appeared to indicate additional room remained onsite to install another contingency soil bore. | will leave it up
to your judgment of site constraints and initial data collected closer to the former UST location, on the need for
the bore to the north.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acqgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gwen Tellegen [mailto:Gtellegen@dudek.com]

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 11:49 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; 'AWGeisler@sbcglobal.net’; ‘WLewerenz@aol.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence RO398

Hello Mark,

Thank you for your expedited response to Workplan Amendment. Since we already have a sample being collected to
the north of the USTs and we do not have access to the property adjacent to the north of the Site, we cannot plan a
contingency boring at that location for this round of field work. If explosive methane levels are detected in the 5
samples collected, we can revisit additional methane sampling at that time. Is this approach satisfactory to you?

Respectfully submitted,

Gwen Tellegen, P.E.
Principal Engineer

DUDEK
605 Third Street
Encinitas, CA 92024

C:949.378.8448



T:760.479.4118
F: 760.942.5206

www.dudek.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 11:14 AM

To: 'AWGeisler@sbcglobal.net'; 'WLewerenz@aol.com'

Cc: Gwen Tellegen; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence RO398

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000398
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



